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SGMP Joint Leadership Meeting 
By Claudette Ferris, CPS/CAP, CGMP, National Board Director  

The Presidentõs 5280 Views 
 by Mary Williams, CGMP  
  

Greetings!  I am looking forward to a great 2011 as your Chapter President.                                              
I am excited about the new mentoring program that the Membership                                            
Committee has put into place.  The program is not just for new members but                                   
can also be very beneficial for any member who would like to receive more                                      
information on the value of being a part of SGMP.  The Membership                                                          
Committee also held an orientation session prior to the Chapter program on                                                    
January 25, which was well received.  I encourage all Chapter members to be                                      
a spokesperson for SGMP in recruiting new members and expanding our  membership base to                                           
include more resources to network with.  Please spread  the word!  The Program Committee has 
some great programs planned for 2011, and the Fall Education Conference Committee has begun 
to work on the sessions for the next conference scheduled for October 7-8 in Breckenridge.  The 
National Education Conference registration is open for business, and I hope to see many of our 
Chapter members there.  It is always a great time full of education, networking and fun!  I am also 
looking forward to the Honors and Awards Gala on June 28.  Please mark your calendars for this 
wonderful evening event.  Your Chapter Board members are reviewing the results of the member-
ship survey and will be working to implement ideas that came from the Chapter members.  A 
Chapter Business Plan is also underway and will be shared with members so be on the lookout for 
that.  In addition, Chapter policies and procedures are being finalized, which will complement the 
National policy and procedures manual.  Both of these will be accessible on the Chapter website 
once they are finalized.  Speaking of the website, monthly program materials are now being 
posted under the Meetings tab.  I think that about sums up my comments for this edition of the 
newsletter, other than I want you all to know that I appreciate everyoneôs support of our Chapter 
and look forward to a terrific year! 

SGMPôs 2011 Joint Leadership Meeting (JLM), was hosted by the Norfolk Waterside Marriott Hotel on   
January 15-16, 2011.  National Board members, Headquarters staff, members of the Gilmer Institute of 
Learning (GIL), and Chapter leadership, were in attendance.  Mary Williams, CGMP, President, and Karen 
Davis, Second Vice President, represented the Rocky Mountain Chapter.  Although I am a member of the 
Rocky Mountain Chapter, I attended as a National Board member. There were approximately 65 attendees. 
 
The opening reception was held at the dôArt Center.  Members of the Old Dominion Chapter were invited to attend.  On Friday morning, 
Melody Kebe, CMP, CGMP, SGMPôs National Board President, welcomed everyone and congratulated those Chapters having milestone 
anniversaries in 2011: 
 

Georgia Peach, National Capitol, San Francisco Bay Area  25 years 
Buckeye, Texas Lone Star Capital    20 years 
Crossroads of America     15 years 
Wild West Oklahoma      10 years 
Houston Gulf Coast        5 year                                                                                            
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 Links 
Convention Industry Council 
www.conventionindustry.org 

  

Meeting Professionals  
International 

www.mpiweb.org 
 

Society of Incentive &  
Travel Executives 

www.site-intl.org 
 

International Special  
Events Society 
www.ises.com 

 
Visit Denver 

www.denver.org 

Hotel Sales and Marketing  
Association International 
www.hsmai.org 
 
Meetings Industry Council 
Denver 
http:www.mic-colorado.org 
 
Association of Destination  
Management Executives 
www.adme.org 

Chapter  Committees 

Community Service  
Chairs, Kim Hawks, CMP,CGMP 
and Reese Lee 

Hospitality  
Chair, Linda Walters 

Membership  
Chair, Karen Davis 

Program 
Chair, Chele Clark, CGMP 

 Fall Education  
Chair, Carly Hayden,  
CMP, CGMP 

Nominations|Elections  
Chair, Kay Bothwell, CMP 

History  
Chair, Mary Williams, CGMP 

Honors|Awards  
Interim Chair, Chele Clark, 
CGMP 

Newsletter  
Interim Chair, Joseph Powell 

Fundraising  
Chair, Kimberly Forte 

Public Relations  
Chair, Reese Lee 

 2010-2012 Board Members 
 President   
 Mary Williams, CGMP 
 Neighborworks

®
 America 

 Tel (303) 782-5251  
 mwilliams@nw.org  

 First Vice President   
 Chele Clark, CGMP 
 CO Dept. of Public 
 Health & Environment 
 Tel (303) 692-2421  
 chele.clark@state.co.us  

 Second Vice President   
 Karen Davis 
 Holiday Inn Lakewood 
 Tel (303) 980-4283  
 karendavis@hilakewood.com  

 Treasurer   
 Kimberly Forte 
 Brown Palace Hotel 
 Tel (303) 312-8979  
 kforte@brownpalace.com  

 Secretary   
 Vacant 

 Supplier Director  
 Carly Hayden, CMP, CGMP 
 Denver Airport Marriott 
 at Gateway Park 
 Tel (303) 307-3107  
 carly.hayden@diamarriott.com  

 Supplier Director  

 Joseph Powell 
 Crowne Plaza Denver 
 Tel (720) 269-3262  
 jpowell@dhmhotels.com  

 Planner Director  

 Vacant 
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Membership Anniversaries 
 

Paul Aguiar           March 31 
Pam Blackman   March 31 
Kevin Falardo   March 31 
Teresa Knox   March 31      
Reese Lee           March 31 
Josie Martinez-Littig   March 31 
Jessica Quiroz   March 31 
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